
  

 

AA Hospitality Awards 2016

TERMS AND CONDITIONS

1. Booking for the AA Hospitality Awards 2017 (the “Event”) closes on 1st September 2017.
2. Persons booking tickets for the Event on or before 30th June 2017 shall be eligible for an early bird discount. Ticket 
orders for the Event after such date will be charged at the standard rate.
3. On receipt by the AA of full payment for your tickets for the Event through Eventbrite, tickets will be issued 
immediately via email which permit entry of one guest per ticket.
4. Tickets for the Event are subject to availability.  The AA will allocate seating at the Event at its sole discretion.
5. Any tickets are non-refundable but are transferrable subject to notifying the AA of the new guest name (by email to 
Laura.Davies@theAA.com) in accordance with (1) above.  
6. In the event that the AA elects to postpone or cancel the Event or to relocate the Event to an alternative venue due 
to circumstances beyond its control, the AA shall have no liability in respect of such postponement or cancellation.  
7. The information provided when booking tickets will be used for the purpose of administering the Event.  We may 
also provide details of attendees to organisations partnering with us in putting on the Event (including, but not limited 
to, event sponsors).  
8. English law shall apply in respect of these terms and conditions and any dispute arising pursuant to them.

For further information on AA awards, please call 01256 491546 or email Laura.Davies@theAA.com.

The information we hold about you will be used for the purposes of administering and providing the Hospitality 
Awards Event and for  identification and fraud / loss prevention purposes. The AA Group would like to keep you up to 
date by mail or telephone about other products and services provided by us. If you DO NOT wish to hear about such 
products and services, please indicate this on your booking form.  

 We may share your details with our business partners for this purpose. For more details about how we use your 
information please see the ‘Using your Personal Information’ section of our terms and conditions (which can be 
found on our website at www.theAA.com) or write to the Data Protection Compliance Manager at the Automobile 
Association, Fanum House, Basing View, Basingstoke, RG21 4EA,  who can also provide you with a  list of the companies 
within the AA group.


